
 

 

 

 

 

Educational Workshop 

Department of Safety and Professional Services 

Administrative Rule 330 Update 

May 7, 2019 

7PM Reuland’s Conference Center, Minoqua  

 

SPS 330 was recently updated, and there have been many questions from volunteer firefighters 

and town officials regarding what the changes are and what they mean.  Town officials and 

volunteer firefighters are invited to learn about the recent administrative rule update on May 7th 

at 7pm at Reuland’s Conference Center in Minoqua, Wisconsin at 630 Chippewa St, 

Minocqua, WI 54548.  The workshop is sponsored by Wisconsin Town Association and is free of 

charge.  Please RSVP so we know attendance levels by calling Karisa Schulze at 715-526-3157. 

 

A. Welcome and Opening Comments 

 Mike Koles, WTA Executive Director 

 State Senator, Tom Tiffany 

 

B. Department Overview 

 Dawn Crim, Secretary of Department of Safety and Professional Services 

 

C. SPS 330 Updates 

 April Hammond, DSPS 

 

  


